
'' In response to NGSU' report to 7th 
CPC, Pay Commision has asked  
Ministry of Science and Technology 
for justification of Upgradation of 
GP of S.A.'s and payment of 
OTA/NW to operational staff. NGSU 
is glad to inform all members that 
our report is been examined by pay 
commission and justification  to 
Ministry of Science and Technology 
is enclosed for your information.'' 
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